Parnjit Singh

From: john.graham

 Sent:
 24 February 2022 13:45

 To:
 Planning Planning

Cc: info@heathandhampstead.org.uk

Subject: Planning Appliction @ Murphy's Site, Gospel Oak.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

24.02.2022

Dear Sirs,

I have studied the planning application for the above site and wish to object as follows:

The proposed tall-rise towers are far too tall and will massively impact on the environment and views from the heath. I am not opposed to new housing, but this must be sensible.

The number of new homes would be, based on the existing planning application, far too many and should be reduced to a more acceptable level; this would also ensure that there would be more open space on the development for the benefit of residents.

John P. Graham, MBII Flat 3 Monro House 116 Fitzjohn's Avenue London NW3 6NU





This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com